
Updated April 22, 2021 

 

Dear Grace Kids Parent, 

Listed below are the measures we’re currently taking in Grace Kids to help keep your child(ren) 

safe during the COVID-19 pandemic: 

• All volunteers and children will have their forehead temperature checked using a non-

contact infrared thermometer before they check in. If the scanned temperature is at or 

above 100.4, the volunteer or child will not be permitted in the Grace Kids area and will 

be encouraged to go home. 

• All Grace Kids volunteers will be required to wear face masks covering their nose and 

mouth. 

• All children in preschool / kindergarten (Room 4) and older will be required to wear face 

masks covering their nose and mouth. If children do not comply with properly wearing a 

face mask, we will ask that they sit with you in the worship service. 

• We will no longer give out snacks in class. If your child needs to eat, please feed them 

before dropping them off. (Beginning Sunday June 6th, 2021, we will provide a light 

snack between the 9:30am and 11:00am services for children attending Grace Kids both 

hours.) 

• If we receive word that someone who recently either served in or attended Grace Kids 

tests positive for COVID-19, we will shut down that class for two weeks and contact 

parents immediately. 

As you can see, we are doing our best to keep you and your family safe during the COVID-19 

pandemic. We appreciate your flexibility and understanding as we may need to adjust and adapt 

these protocols to new government guidelines or restrictions issued in the coming months. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the above Grace Kids protocols, please let me know. 

Thank you. 

Tom Bastress 

Director of Children’s Ministry 


